College of San Mateo
Campus Safety Committee Meeting Summary
August 30, 2018

Meeting was called to order at 2:00 pm. Members present introduced
themselves to Ben Zara Minkin, the District’s new Emergency Preparation
Director. Ben Zara Minkin introduced himself and provided some back
ground and experience. Due to the lack of a majority of members, the
meeting was adjourned early at 2:30 pm.

Next meeting:
Thursday, September 27, 2018
2-3:00 p.m.

Prepared by Jane Wong



